
 
 

NOTICE 

 

SPCE Green Club was started in 2012 and we will be reviving it from this year. 

We welcome all the faculty members and students to be part of the Sustainable 

& Green Initiative Chapter inauguration on Monday i.e., 01/11/21 at 6PM 

through Google meet platform. 

Sustainability and Green Initiative Chapter Inauguration 

Monday, 1 November · 6:00 – 7:00pm 

Google Meet joining info 

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/moc-msro-pax 

Or dial: 7317-909-(US) +1 414  PIN: 913 578 560# 

 

The initiatives and activities to be conducted will be discussed and the students 

will also discuss why they are interested in this initiative. 

Your presence and support is highly appreciated. 

 

Thank You 

 

 

Student’s Council 

https://meet.google.com/moc-msro-pax



